LEKWA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE
THE DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

AMENDMENT AND EXTENSION NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION ON THE LEKWA
DRAFT EMERGING AND SMALL BUSINESSES REZONING EXEMPTION POLICY

Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act No. 32 of 2000 as
Amended) that the Council of Lekwa Local Municipality has adopted the Draft Policy
exempting, emerging and small businesses (Including Taverns) from Rezoning processes on
the 29th of April 2024, tem Number A40. The Draft Policy is available for viewing on the
municipal website (www.lekwalm.gov.za) or during normal office hours at the Municipal Offices

in Sakhile Township (Cnr Palmer and Hlongwane Drive Sakhile Township), Standerton Ofiice
(Cnr of Dr Beyers Naude and Mbonani Mayisela Sireets) and Morgenzon Office (464 Steyn
Street).

Members of the public are invited to make representations with regards to the Draft Emerging
and Small Businesses’ Rezoning Exemption Policy and comments should be submitted to the
Department of Planning and Economic Developmeni situated at Cnr Palmer and Hlongwane
Drive Sakhile Township, Standerton or by email to MPhosa@lekwalm.gov.za and
IMashishi@lekwalm.hov.z8 by not later than 15 July 2024,
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“To be a leading people, centered municipality excelling in economic growth, development
and governance”




